WE ARE DEEPLY GRATEFUL

to our many friends
for their kind inquiries
regarding the re-opening

of our establishment

WE WISH TO ANNOUNCE
that a newer and finer
TEMPLE RESTAURANT

will be ready to serve you
on or about

Saturday, April 18.
Louis Bart, Mgr.

%

TEMPLE RESTAURANT

632 PENN AVENUE. Phone COurt 8018

Watch this paper for further announcements




